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	Comments


We do not support the general removal of RMR units from the DAM as proposed by this NPRR because it will create inconsistencies between DAM and RT market outcomes in cases where RMR units are required in real-time to meet the local reliability requirements for which they were contracted and for which there are no other resources that can resolve the condition.

We do agree with the concerns raised that RMR units should not be generally competing with non-RMR units in the market, and believe that this concern can be adequately addressed by ERCOT performing a daily analysis of projected real-time conditions and only offering RMR units in the DAM during those hours in which the RMR units are projected to be required in real-time to meet the local reliability requirements for which they were contracted.

	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None at this time.
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